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Dan Passmore

From: Meadow Creek <meadowcreekproperty@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 1:44 PM
To: Dan Passmore; Gerald Christie
Subject: MCPPA
Attachments: Letter to CSRD  July 2018.docx

Good Afternoon, 
 
It was voted on at our AGM that the association continue with the development permit application with regards 
to amending our zoning.  
 
I have attached a letter indicating that the association members agreed to allow the association to own the 61 
buoys. I hope this completes our requirements and we can move on to our second reading. 
 
Please send me an email reply that this is the case. 
 
Thank you 
 

Jeff Boulter 
Director MCPPA 
250 955-0802 


